
Important Dates Housekeeping Notices

The Hester Canterbury Newsletter is uploaded 
on the Hester website under ‘news’.

www.hestercanterbury.com.au

Access free Wi-Fi on 
ground floor. Please see 
staff for the password.

19 January 2021 
Month 2020

Monday, 25 January
Hester Canterbury
Craft Group is 
meeting from 2:00pm 
onwards in the
private dining room.

Tuesday, 26 January
Australia Day Public Holiday. 
No staff are on duty this day 
so please don’t forget to 
collect any ordered meals 
from the Hester Canterbury 
fridge after 4:30pm.

Wednesday, 27 January
Hester Canterbury Annual 
General Meeting is scheduled 
to commence promptly at 
10:00am in the main lounge 
area. More details overleaf.

Hold onto your hats - coffee is back! 
From 10:00am to 11:00am daily                                               
Alexia will be available to                                                
make your coffee for you.  
Please BYO your own                                                      
coffee mug/cup, doing                                                           
this along with a                                                              
thorough cleaning of the coffee machine after each 
use will help minimize the risk of cross 
contamination from hard surfaces.

Morning tea will again be served
on Monday, Wednesday and
Friday between 10:00am and
11:00 am. Looking forward to 

seeing you there with mug in hand!    
This service will commence from Wednesday, 
January 20.

What’s important to you now in Boroondara?
Have your say by completing a short survey online-
Engage.boroondara.vic.gov.au
Your feedback will help refresh the 10 year 
Boroondara Community plan,
ensuring that the council knows
your needs and aspirations. 

http://www.hestercanterbury.com.au/


Week four of  the Summer Menu starts on Monday January 25.

Please place any orders by lunchtime the Thursday before.

Bon Appetit!

Hester Canterbury, 2020 Annual General Meeting

Complying with state government directives concerning COVID-19 last year meant 
that the Hester Canterbury 2020 Annual General Meeting had to be postponed.

It has now been scheduled for 10:00am Wednesday 27 January 2021.

If you wish to attend it is essential that you sign your name on the attendance 
sheet located at Reception.

No more acceptances will be taken after 5:00pm Thursday 21 January.
Please note that if there are more than 25 attendees the state government
directive concerning social distancing will apply.

Depending on the number of residents wishing to attend the Annual General 
Meeting it may mean that some seating will be in the foyer, this way hopefully all 
wishing to attend can be accommodated and social distancing regulations will still 
be complied with.

If you have any submissions for anything you would like included in the Agenda on 
the day, these must be put in writing and then left in the Residents’ Committee 
mailbox. Please note NO submissions will be accepted  after 5:00pm Wednesday 
20 January.

If you have any questions concerning any of
the above information, please do not 
hesitate
to be in touch with Alexia and/or any of the
Hester Canterbury Residents’
Committee members.


